Federal Dam City Council
June 10, 2019
Regular Meeting 
Unapproved

Unedited

Present: Council: Tonga, Sherman, Gillman, Starr Mayor: Zuelow  Giffen

City Clerk-Treasurer: Lavrenz-Johnson
Absent: 
Visitors: Joyce Thuening, Gene Stober, Darrick Anderson, Kirk Titus, Vince Voyak, Linda Monette, Todd Anderson, Bob Starr, Loretta Starr, Marty Johnson 
Pledge of Allegiance

Approval of Agenda: M/S/P Sherman, Starr
Approval of Consent Agenda: Gillman, Tonga M/S/P to approve following: Cash Control Statement, FDSP Billing, & Expense Reports, FDSP Customer Balance Summary, Approval of Claims & Payroll, Receipts and Disbursements. 

Citizen Petitions, Request: 
F.D.S.P.
Closed meeting scheduled for Bob Starr to discuss sewer work and city maintenance after July’s City Council meeting. 
Sewer invoices for the third quarter will be sent out July 1st. 
OLD BUSINESS
Gene Stober Isle Harbor resident: read a statement about working with the City regarding business opportunities. 
Todd Anderson Isle Harbor resident: also spoke about this issue detailing his viewpoint. 

City Clerk will send resident parcel number 88-337-0120 a letter to not mow City property that is being maintained by the City’s contracted lawn company.

16th Avenue update: a Bid Request has been placed in the following newspapers:
 Grand Rapids Herald Review, Northland Press, and the Pine Cone Press Citizen. The ad will run for three weeks. Bids need to be received by August 9, 2019.
City Clerk will send resident parcel number 88-337-1360 a letter for violation of City fence Ordinances.

NEW BUSINESS
Darrick Anderson Cass County Highway Engineer requested support from the City Council for 

the rebuilding of the Soo  Line Trail Bridge. 
M/S P Zuelow Giffen, Tonga to support the rebuilding of the Soo Line Trail Bridge. 
M/S/P Tonga, Starr to approve Property Parcel 88-337-1430 Building Permit Application. The Application is for the construction of a 36’x30’, 5ft. high fence.  
Destruction Orders sent to the owners of the following Parcel Numbers: 
88-034-3301, 88-337-0640, 88-337-0570, 88-337-0410, 88-337-0330, 88-340-0110
A City Poster will be sent out with 3rd quarter sewer billing. The poster will notify City residents of Special Assessments that will be applied/ certified at the County level on November 1st, 2019 if a sewer bill exceeds $200; Clean-up Days scheduled for August 10th, 11th, and 12th, and a reminder of the City’s Dog Ordinances. 
Council explained declining citizen request for Chloride on Zion Harbor Road.
The next City Council Meeting is scheduled for July 8, 2019 at 5:30 P.M.
ADJOURNED

6:29 PM 
ATTEST TO:
Dianne Zuelow Giffen—Mayor 

Martha Lavrenz-Johnson—Clerk-Treasurer

